
Friday 24th March 

 

Kirkby Spring Concert. 
14 of our Y3/4 children took part in the concert 
this week. A massive thanks to Mrs Haywood 
and Mr Carson for making this happen. 
Our children performed fantastically well! 

Dates for your diary 

Date & Time Event  

27th March Bully Busters working with 
children 

29th March Parent & Teacher afternoon 

31st March School closes at 1:30 pm for 
Easter break 

21st April (9am) Friends of Westvale meeting 

Online Behaviour 
 
Do you really know what your child is doing 
on their devices and online? Amid an increase 
of concerns being brought into school by  
parents, reporting inappropriate use of l 
anguage and sharing of content at home, we 
are supporting children to really consider 
their digital footprint. Every picture, video, 
voice note and message can be shared, 
screenshot or recorded. Parents need to  
access devices on a daily basis to check what 
children are doing, better still be in a position 
to supervise what children are doing whilst 
they are doing it. 
 

Stars of the week 

Nursery Lucas 

Reception Zac & Ella-May 

Y1 Esme & Matthew 

Y2 Ayda & Ronnie 

Y3 Amelia &Max 

Y4 Bobby & Emily 

Y5 Lina & Caoimhe 

Y6 Lucy– Ann & Ruby 

Whole school attendance :  94% 

Reception 96% 

Y1 96% 

Y2 91% 

Y3 91% 

Y4 97% 

Y5 95% 

Y6 92% 

Team points This week Total 

Venus 195 943 

Neptune 140 890 

Saturn 214 963 

Jupiter 189 937 

Changing Me—Jigsaw PSHE 
 
Summer term all children will be studying their 
“Changing Me” unit in Jigsaw PSHE.  
Y4 will be looking at Having a baby 
Y5 will be looking at conception 
Y6 will be looking at birth. 
 
If you would like any further information 
please contact our school office. 



 

Friends of Westvale 
A massive thank you to the Friends of Westvale and the staff for making our first Bingo a 
massive success!! 
It was eyes down for lines and full houses with plenty of winners. Star prize was a leg of 
lamb for the Easter roast! Everybody had such a fantastic time that they have asked for an-
other Bingo night. We would love to organise a whole variety of events like this so if you 
can join our meeting on the 21st April (9am) please come along. 
We raised over £350 for our school!! 

Year 5  
As part of their DT topic Year 5 have been making market 
stalls. They linked it to their book study and have been re-

searching the Ara-
bic language. 
Using their 
cutting, assemble 
and join tech-
niques they have 
created struc-
tures to hold 
different weights. 
They also used 
design techniques 
to make minia-
ture food and 
pottery items. 

Congratulations to our Science competition 
winners!!! 
Mrs Harris delivered a fantastic assembly 
about inspirational scientists last week and 
the children loved it! 
Thanks so much to all of the children who 
researched and designed posters. Here are 
our top 5!! 

 


